
 

 

 

 

 

DATE : Tuesday, 26th August 2025 

 

 

To:  Parents of Year 13 students of the previous 

academic year who have completed their two year 

GCE course.  

 

SUBJECT: CLOSURE OF POST RESULT SERVICES 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from St. Mary’s.  We have received several request from students who have joined 

universities abroad to apply for early certification in order to confirm their university admission.  

Hence we will be closing POST RESULTS SERVICES by 29th August 2025.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 


